
	
  

	
  

TOWN OF HEBRON 
TOWN OFFICES COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 

JUNE 17, 2014 
 
PRESENT:  Roger Larochelle, Trip Swartz, Patrick Moriarty, Ellie Lonske 
 
ABSENT: Paul Hazelton, Mark Coulson 
 
Meeting convened at 7:00 P.M.  
 
Chair Roger Larochelle called the meeting to order, and stated that the purpose of the meeting was for any final input 
to the LCHIP application.  Ellie thanked Roger, Mark and Martha for their valuable contributions. All present 
approved the application as written, with the understanding that Norman Larson will be providing updated budget 
figures.  The application deadline is Friday, June 27th.  LCHIP will notify the applicants on November 17th. 
 
The next meeting will be scheduled when we have preliminary plans from the architect.  
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:25p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Ellie Lonske 
 


